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Provides an accessible and engaging 
introduction to the rich story of 
psychology’s past, from the pre-Socratic 
Greeks to contemporary research, 
discussing the people, places, and 
concepts that have shaped it. Introduces 
the ‘enduring questions’ of psychology 
and provides context from philosophy, 
physiology, and theology.
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Surveys the evolution of the field of 
psychology from 1850 to the present, 
starting from Greek antiquity and 
providing a chronological overview of 
topics, theories, and people. Takes a 
biographical approach and organises 
material around the lives of bold and 
fascinating psychologists.
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Provides a comprehensive and engaging 
global history of psychological science, 
from the birth of the field to the present. 
Drawing on a vast knowledge of the field 
in the United States, England, Germany, 
France, Russia and Scandinavia, it 
offers an international perspective on 
the development of psychology as an 
empirical science.


